
 

Dear Parents, 

 Welcome to Kindergarten at Tawanka Elementary School.  We are so excited to 

have the privilege of teaching your child this year. 

Please provide one folder with 2 pockets located on the inside and on the bottom 

(not sides) of the folder.  The folder should be checked and returned to school each day.  

Homework, informational, and activity sheets should be removed, reviewed, and discussed 

with your child. 

 Neshaminy provides us many of the supplies we will use this year.  Here is a list of 

extra items your child will need.  Please send in a plastic rectangular pencil box 

approximately 6x8x2.  This will stay in school. 

 Please send an easy-to-open, small, healthy snack and a juice/water each day. 

 Kindergarten Supply List 

• A school bag large enough to hold folders, papers, and books—no wheels please 

• 2- folders with two pockets on the bottom-not sides (thick plastic folders hold up 

best throughout the year) 

• 1 plastic rectangular pencil box approximately 6x8x2 

• 2 boxes of sharpened number 2 pencils with erasers-yellow only 



        •  2 boxes of 24 count crayons 

• 4 THIN POINT Dry Erase Markers to share—black only 

• 1- pair of Scissors for children 

• 12 purple ELMERS glue sticks 

• A paint shirt for art (mom or dad's old t-shirt works best)  

• Hand sanitizer to share 

• Lysol Wipes for the class to share 

• 2 boxes of tissues to share 

• 2 black and white composition books 

• GIRLS: 1 box Gallon Zip Lock baggies 

• BOYS: 1 box Sandwich Zip Lock baggies 

• 1 box Crayola Markers 

• 1 reusable shopping bag (labeled with child's name) to be kept in the classroom- 

please send all supplies in this bag. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  We look forward to meeting with you and spending 

time with your children!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Tawanka Kindergarten Team  


